
Call *ASP or *277.  
 
This 3 digit number will make it easier for 
citizens to report suspicious activity or other 
things to highway law enforcement. It can be 
used by stranded or lost drivers or to report 
dangerous driving. Dialing the number will 
send your call directly to the highway patrol 
division of the Arkansas State Police 
Department.  
It is not a substitute for calling 911 in an 
emergency.  


